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25 August 2022

Request for Information under the Local Government and Official Information and Meetings
Act 1987 (the Act)

Thank you for your email of 8 August 2022 requesting the following information:
Of the Four Proposals accepted by council for Te Urihi, The Gateway, Maclean Park
Paraparaumu Beach (It is just that | know when one employs an Architect, they are paid

whether or not the building is built):

1. Where the four applicants who put in Proposals paid any funds from Ratepayer money to
put in a Proposal?

Yes, Council paid $10,000 + GST to each of the four architects that submitted a concept design.
2. How much were they paid? if any

As above, the payment was $10,000 + GST.

3. How many of the Proposals adhered to the Brief provided to them?

Of the four concept designs received only one met the brief. This concept design was from Athfield
Architects and was chosen as the preferred design.

4. Did any of the applicants who put in Proposals return the money they received from Kapiti
Coast District Council if they did, in fact, receive any Ratepayer money?

No payments were returned to Council.

5. Who are the four applicants Proposals that were chosen by Kapiti Coast District
Council/Councillors

Council received proposals from the following architects:

Gilplans Architecture
Athfield Architects
Hunter Architecture Ltd
KebbellDaish
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Nga mihi

Sean Mallon
Group Manager Infrastructure Services
Te Kaihautu Ratonga Pakiaka





